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September 12, 2023

Intermediate School Library

Meeting Minutes

e Attendance: Wendy Schaub, Nicole Hewitt, Liz Charles, Evelyn Ceesay, Hollie Pedersen, Scott Marsden, Jim
Finley, Norine Riedi, John Riedi, Nikki Coolman.

e Treasurer’s Report

o
o

Evelyn shared the current budget.
Amazon Smiles - no longer offered by Amazon.

e School Updates

(0]

Scott Marsden: 6 days into school year and going well. Third year for the IS, it’s nice to have a
good rhythm.

Jim Finley: Off to a good start, the 7" graders are starting to find their way around the building.
New this year, all food is being cooked on-site which allows kids to have more choices at lunch.

e 0Old Business - Updates

o
o

8" grade Promotion: Went very well. This school year it will be held on 6/4/2024.
Pool party: Event will continue each year, fully funded by our PTO.

e New Business

(0]

Main goals for fundraising: “Taking good things and making them great.” Continued discussion for
what to utilize funds for.

CC Concessions: 9/25 at Southwest Park. Liz, Hollie, and Nikki will volunteer. Scott’s Subs,
soda/Gatorade/water, apples/bananas, skittles/starburst.

Cash Drive: Continued discussion as to how and when this will work.

Fastbreak tournaments: Preferably host a tournament weekend, Jim will connect with Fastbreak
and gather details to see if that is an option.

Student Service Scholarships: Open to 7" & 8" graders. Funds of up to $100 go into your school
account. Application due 4/30/2024.

Box Tops: Raised $110.00 thus far in 2023. Nicole will look for instructions and those can be
included in a future Tuesday Notes. Looking for a volunteer to take this over.

Conference food (10/19): Mac’s was a big hit and there were no leftovers. We will investigate
having the same thing as last year — 3 noodle options, 3 salads, fresh bread and cookies from a
bakery, and drinks.



o Need for babysitting services for meetings: Scott suggested the Lego room if needed. We can also
look to see if some high school organizations such as the National Honor Society would like to
volunteer.

Open Floor
o Concern was brought forth regarding the buses being late, therefore students are late

Adjourn

for school. Both Scott and Jim confirmed students will not be marked tardy if their bus is
late. Recommendation was to also speak with Lamers, however Scott and Jim stated this
is relatively normal for the start of school and things get better as the school year
progresses.



